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To whom it may concern, 

I would like my comment to be submitted for the record and to be shared in full. 

1. I absolutely oppose vaccine passports. Health decisions should be made by the 
individual and never forced. I stand by "my body my choice!" 

2. The Constitution needs to be upheld, not forcing any individual to make a decision 
through coercion, whether that be an employer, a co-worker, a school, etc. Absolutely 
no forced health decisions!! 

3. Private health decisions are NOT the business of the state board of health. 
4. Our state is not in a "state of emergency" per covid. A year and a half later, we should 

be back to normal-- make that happen!!! Get rid of mask mandates and forced health 
decisions and let the individual be his / her own steward. 

5. Discrimination in ANY form MUST be rejected and when encountered, IMMEDIATELY 
CORRECTED. 

Do not force vaccinations on any individual!! If one chooses to receive it, that is up to that 
individual, but NO ONE should be forced into getting it under ANY circumstances!!! 

Barb Mathers, mother of 2 
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